
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
HUD Recently issued the following Notice which details the implementation of the fiscal year 2015 
funding provisions for the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program. The 2015 Consolidated and Further 
Continuing Appropriations Act established the allocation methodology for calculating housing assistance 
payments (HAP) renewal funds, new incremental vouchers and administrative fees. 
 
To view this Notice, please click here.  
 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Coordinator 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
Phone: 703-504-9616 
Email: scott.mcmillen@nahma.org 
 

http://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/Implementation-of-the-FY-2015-Funding-Provisions-for-HCV.pdf
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